TEACHERS’ FAREWELL

Every ending marks a new beginning, and with heartfelt gratitude, the PORPS
family bid an emotional farewell on 29th March 2025 to four esteemed members
of its teaching fraternity. The event was a poignant tribute, especially to Ms. B.
Nagaveena, Vice Principal, who served the institution with unwavering dedication
and passion for 19 glorious years, inspiring generations of students and staff
alike.

Alongside her, the school also fondly bid farewell to Ms. Sree Jyothi Chindam,
Ms. Srivalli, and Mr. A. Varaprasad, all of whom left an indelible mark through
their commitment, warmth, and tireless efforts. The event was a beautiful blend
of nostalgia, celebration, and gratitude. Teachers and management came
together to honor their remarkable contributions and wished them good luck as
they step into new journeys. Their legacy will forever remain etched in the heart
of PORPS.




